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SSAC had a very successful first meeting, held on September 21 at Sabino 

High School.  Dr. Sanchez started the year off by informing the council on 
how to voice student opinions both in the council and at community events. 

Members then had an opportunity to share cool things about each high 
school campus.  We learned that AP classes are becoming popular at 

Sahuaro, that Tucson High has over 3,000 students, about how diverse the 
Catalina campus is, and much more.  I look forward to working with the 

group of students from all over TUSD this year.  Our next meeting will be 

held Monday, October 19 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The location is to be 

determined soon.  All Board Members are welcome to come!  We will be 

electing a Secretary and discussing this year's changes in TUSD disciplinary 
policies. 

 
Thank you. 
Michelle Howard 
SSAC President 
2015-2016 School Year 


